P.ACT.

Professional Assistance of Central Texas

August 1, 2007

Williamson County

Attn: Lisa R. Zirkle, SPHR
Human Resources Department
301 S/E Inner Loop, Suite 108
Georgetown, TX 78626

Re: Williamson County Employee Assistance Program

Dear Ms. Zirkle:

Professional Associates of Central Texas wishes to renew the current Williamson
County Employee Assistance Program contract at the same terms and conditions
as the existing contract plus the allowed increase of $0.20 - $2.90 per employee per
month. The renewal period will be from October 2007 to September 2008.

Thank you for your consideration,

Kelly M. Olmstead, Ph.D.

903 TForest St. Georgetown, Texas 78626 . (512) 930-0884 .
pacteap@pacteap.com



